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LeeCOLAEISComments Resource

From: Grace Gilbert [g_gilbert33@yahoo.com]
Sent: Saturday, February 04, 2012 4:31 PM
To: LeeCOLAEIS Resource
Subject: 76FR79228,Dec.21,2011

To all it may concern, 
  
Aren't we, as a nation, getting too smart for this 'Nuclear' method of 
energy?  Meaning ' Nuclear' energy in relation to more earth friendly 
renewable methods and other energy options available to supply electricity 
to this nation.   
 
No more 'Nuclear' Plants should EVER be built with the risk knowledge that 
just the by product of 'Nuclear' being nuclear waste, has been defined as 
"POISON" to people, plants and any life form on this planet, and should 
not be produced day after day, month after month, year after year, and 
piled up somewhere or anywhere.  Stacks and stacks of extremely dangerous 
Poison stored, a time bomb set to strike and no defense available.  Due to 
greed, indecision, convenience, lack of proper planning and morality, we 
are our own worse enemy.  We can't continue on with this process. We must 
stop, look and listen to knowledge.  Would you or I stir up a pot of 
poison on our stove, then put it in canisters, and walk around these 
stored canisters of volatile lethal poisonous substance in our basement 
cupboards?   No, because we are educated and concerned with the beginning 
and ending of that process. Would you run daily around your house with a 
big sharp knife in your hand? No, you might trip or someone could come 
around the corner unplanned.  
 
I want to invest in energy that is safe from beginning to end. I want to 
plan knowing that I am not gambling with our future or our childrens 
future.  I want this Nuclear Plant stopped.  I think it would be far 
better to have each building, business or home installed with a separate 
power source either maintained by "the big power company' or the owner. 
Using solar, renewable, wind, a power source that is uniquely correct and 
safe for each building.  Let's slow down, take our time to plan and look 
at the whole picture.  For it is far better to do it right the first time 
as we may not get a second chance. Somethings can never be reversed,or 
corrected no matter how great the effert.  
 
But 'risk' is a dangerous, unnecessary method to include for the approach 
to any issue when that 'risk' can be ruled out. As this Nuclear Plant 
project stands now it has too many risks.  Our knowledge of the risks 
involved in Nuclear should be the basis for our decision. We should not 
put ourselves in a position to settle for these type of 'risk' by thinking 
these 'risk' must be included as part of our solution for energy.  
 
We are too great a people, thus too great a Nation to settle for a quick, 
dangerous, risky solution. We tell our children and grandchildren that we 
are getting smarter each day, and they see each generation learning from 
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the past generation, thus we learn and know how to make better decisions. 
Let's keep on making better decisions.  Please stop this Nuclear Plant 
construction.  
 
Sincerely, 
Grace Gilbert 
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